Palmyra Historic Preservation Commission
June 20, 2019

Present: James Elliott, Ellie Drake, Michael Haskins, John Robbins, Lisa Premyslovski

The meeting was called to order at 7:02 pm.

John Robbins moved and Ellie Drake seconded motions to approve the March and April
meeting minutes. Approved unanimously.

9% Period History classes — Michael Haskins will call Chip Stevens (and John Robbins will visit
the bookstore) to find out about a new book recently published on shipwrecks of the Great
Lakes. PHPC will invite the author to do a presentation.

Discussion about the Library House and purchase by the school district. Jim Elliott and
Ellie Drake will write a letter to Superintendent Ike asking for someone from the school
district to do a community presentation to showcase changes that are being made to the
building, answer community questions and address incorrect information about the building
and grounds.

Miscellaneous information — The building that housed St. Anne’s Preschool has been sold.
There is a rumor that the Garlock House has been sold. Renovations are continuing at the
Griffith House. Itis thought that the row house on Main Street will have some repairs in the
fall.

Our next meeting will be on July 18 at 7:00 pm.

Motion to adjourn at 7:55 pm made by Lisa Premyslovski.

Respectfully submitted.

Ellie Drake



